
 
 

 

Directive 3.070 

Electronic DMH Individual Death Notification Form  
 

Due to enhancements within the Division’s reporting system, effective August 1, 2022, the 
Electronic DMH Individual Death Notification Form referenced and attached to Division 
Directive 3.070 will be rescinded and shall no longer be completed and submitted to the 
Central Office Division Director’s Office. Click here for the memorandum.  
 

Rescission of the Electronic DMH Individual Death Notification Form does not negate 
immediate death notification requirements outlined in Division Directive 3.070 and event 
reporting requirements as outlined in Division Directive 4.070 
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